
 Pancakes ST. MARY’S LAKE CITY 

Monday, August 28 
  7:00 - 8:00 PM    ADORATION 
  9:00 AM   NO MASS 
 
Tuesday,  August 29  
  9:00  AM - Living and Deceased Members of the    
                     Kujawa Family, + Special Intention 
   
Wednesday, August  30 
  9:00 AM  George Velasques+ and All  
                   Deceased Members  
 
Thursday,  August 31 
  9:00 AM  Larry Schwier+ 
 
Friday,  September 1 
 9:00  AM  Vernis, Herb, Gary, Barb &  
                   Randy Getschmann  + 
 

10:00 AM  Communion Service @ N.H.  
 
Saturday,  September 2 
 5:00 PM  Dick Reinhard+ 
 
Sunday,  September 3 
10:00 AM  Parishioners of St. Mary’s  
                   & St. Patrick’s 

  LITURGICAL ROLLES 

 

September 2,  5:00 PM   
Lector: Lynn Cunningham 
 

Servers: Stolz’s  
 

Ushers & Greeters:  Gene and Kathie Durand, Augie  
              Schleicher, Tom Haase 
 
September 3 10:00 AM  
 

Lector:  Steph Harvey  
 

Servers: Levi and Lacey Harvey 
 

Ushers & Greeters:  Robbie Benedict, Ann Braun,  
                Robert Schuster, Frank Siebenaler 
 
September 9,  5:00 PM   
Lector: Ann Schreck 
 

Servers: Volunteers  
 

Ushers & Greeters:  Volunteers 
 
September 10 10:00 AM  
 

Lector:  Volunteer  
 

Servers: Millie and Louise Freid  
 

Ushers & Greeters:  Doug and Janet Thompson, Brian 
                Schreiber, Volunteer  

       PARISH SUPPORT - AUGUST 20, 2023 
                                                               
ADULT CHURCH SUPPORT               $4,942.00     
OFFERTORY     513.00 
VIGIL CANDLES                                           42.00 
CATHOLIC HOME MISSIONS                   10.00 
MASS STIPENDS                                            15.00 
AUGUST DIRECT DEPOSIT                $3,929.00            
CHURCH SUPPORT (41 Families) 
 
 

AUGUST DIRECT DEPOSIT FOR 
BLDG. MAINTENANCE (11 Families)    $644.00 
 

IF POSSIBLE REMEMBER ST. MARY’S IN 
YOUR WILL! 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  
 
This week Jesus presents a big question to his apos-
tles, “ Who do you say that I am?” This is a great 
question that we should often pray about and even 
ask Jesus continually. Do I still know you Lord on 
a deeper level or do I only know facts about you?  
 
Don’t be afraid to ask these questions. It helps us to 
grow in our faith because our image of God will 
change as we grow and mature. We learn more 
about God and how powerful he is when we hear 
from him.  
 
God longs to show us who he truly is and he does 
this in the silence of our hearts when we pray. He 
greatly guards our identity and our conversations 
in prayer because they are so intimate and power-
ful.  
 
We have a beautiful opportunity to do this on Mon-
days with adoration and our church is also open 
from 8-4pm. Stop on by to greet Jesus! 
 
Sincerely,  
Fr. The Hoang 

 

NO Adoration– September 4th—
Labor Day 

Office will be closed September 
4th—Labor Day 

 

AUGUST 27, 2023 21st  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

    Fall festival, Sunday,  
      September 10th…. 
 
 

 
To all St. Mary’s Parishioners: 

 
 
PARISH RAFFLE FUNDRAISER 
 
 

Last chance to pick up your raffle ticket package in the 
gathering space this weekend. Tickets mailed to your 
home can be returned at Mass or dropped off in the 
Parish office. The drawing of winners will be Sunday, 
September 10 at 2:00. 

 
 
SILENT AUCTION AND  
BUCKET RAFFLE 
 

 
Consider donating a completed basket of goods for the 
Silent Auction or Bucket Raffle. Or donate gift cards 
or items and the committee will put the basket togeth-
er. Share your extra baskets for this project. All dona-
tions can be brought to the office M-F 9-4. 

 
 
BAKE SHOPPE 
 
 
 

We ask all parishioners to bring baked goods of some 
kind to provide goodies for every sweet tooth to buy 
and enjoy. Baked items can be brought to the Fireside 
Room on Saturday, September 9 or early Sunday 
morning. Please price. A suggested price list will be 
available. 
 

 
 
VOLUNTEERS 
 
 

Thank you for volunteering on the sign up sheets in the 
Gathering Space. Check them out! We appreciate your 
generous help to volunteer.  
 
             ST MARY’S PARISH IS AWESOME! 

The 2023-2024 Faith Formation year is 
fast approaching. We are in need of 
teachers for the following grades,4th, 
5th. Please pray about this amazing 
opportunity to help build our youth up 
in their faith.  

3rd grade - There is someone interested but would 
like a co teacher to help. If interested let Rachel know 

Registration is now open for the upcoming Faith For-
mation year. Registration slips have been emailed or 
there are copies out on the table.  

1st class is September 20th 

Kick Off event Sunday September 17th. Come join 
us for donuts and meet the teacher! 

MAYO CLINIC HOSPICE GRIEF SUPPORT 
GROUPS.  
This fall we are offering the option of both Zoom or in
-person Grief Support Groups in multiple locations. 
Our six-week specialized Grief Support Groups will 
begin the week of October 9th and go through the 
week of November 13th, 2023. If interested in attend-
ing, please give us a call at 507-284-4002 or send an 
email to RSTHOSPICEBEABEMENT 
@mayo.edu to get the registration link. 
Please complete the entire registration and include any 
additional information you think will be important for 
us to know. Along with the group facilitators, we will 
keep this information confidential. You must provide 
an email to send materials for the meeting. 
Because space can become limited, we encourage you 
to complete your registration prior to September 11th. 

Benefit concert for our local high school 
choir director, Carey Kopp, who has 
stage 4 cancer will be held on Sunday, 
September 24th, 3:00 PM at First Luther-
an Church. 

Congratulations to Wade Nibbe 
and Elizabeth Brandner who were 
married on Saturday at St. Mary 
of the Lake.  
May God shower your lives with 
an abundance of blessings. 

ESSENTIAL TEACHINGS OF MOTHER THERESA 
 

Forgiveness is at the heart of healthy re-
lationships. Excuse rather than accuse. 
Forgive and ask to be forgiven. For-
giveness is a beautiful gift to give to 
those who hurt us. 


